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CASE 3591: Appli. of ANADARKo |
———— PRODUCTION CO. for a waterflood . .y
: - expansion, Lea County, N. Mex. o 11

A —— ——— e e




. ‘ ‘
7 |
AL
| i
| j i
‘ y .
] t

f

s /W/é>

~

#:Eiiil EZK:*hN

FPplication,

| Smatt

gr/rﬁmgcy P

cM 57‘5

— St

! - /

S



SNy

L TR it T )
SANRRVE S a

Dpdwisiiayed

Anﬁ 56

ANADARKO PROD U"C'Tlmo N COMPAN Y

3109 WINTHROP AVENUE  p. 0. BOX 9317 rnm' WORTH. TEXAS 76107
CABLE ADDRESS: ANDARK

. Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

v

b1 |May 1

May 17, 1967

Mr. A. L. Porter, Jr. :}4;/

Secretary-Dlrector 2
New Mexico! 011 Conservation Commission
P. 0. Box 2088

TR
- Re# (Case No. 3591/ Anadarko

N - - IR k—m}.pp‘ Acation” tu nuxpaud and -

Complete Waterflood Operations
in Langlle—Mattlx Pennrose
Sand Unit, Townshlp 22 South
Range 37 East, Lea County,

New Mexico

s

Dear Mr. Porter:

Attached is the original and three copies of executed
New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission forms, C-101 and ¢-102,
Notlce of Intent To Drill Injection Well No. 24-4. ThlS has
been - de51gnated as Exhibit "E" and is forwarded in connectlon
with the captioned appllcatlon.

Yours very truly,

TJIG/nw

Attachment

cc: State Engineer Office (with attachment)




i BEFORE THE OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
OF THE STATE OF NEW MEXICO

' IN THE MATTER OF THX HEARING

| CALLED BY THE OIL COMSERVATION
{COMMISSION OF NEW MEXICO FOR

| THE PURPOBE OF CONSIDERING:

+
ol

i . : CASBE No. 3591
i ) Order No. R-3247

|| APPLICATION OF ANADARKQO PRODUCTION |
| COMPANY FOR A WATERFLOOD EXPANBION, o i
| LBA COUNTY, NEW MEXICO. : 7 _ , }

o |

_ Thi. cause chwme on for hearing at 9 a.m, on Hay 24, 1967.
at Santa Fe, New Mexico, before Examiner Elvis A, Utz,

MOW, on this__5th. . day of June, 1967, the Commission, a
quorum being present, having considered the ta-timenv the rscord,
and the ‘recommendations of the Examiner, and being fully advised
in" thc primises,

: {

2 (1) That due public notice having been given as required by
iaw, the Comeission has jurisdiction of this cause and the nuhjcct;
matter thereof,

| (2) That the applicant, Anadarko Production Company, seeks
! psrmission to expand its Langlie-Mattix Penrose 5and Unit Water-
flood Project in the Langlie-lattix Panrose Sand Unit Ares,
"‘g‘iv~n-ctxx Pool, by the 1njection of water into the Penrose !
S8and of the Queen formation through eight additional injection
”wells in Sections 20, 28, 29, 32, and 33, Township 22 South,
‘Range 37 East, NMPM, Lea County, New Mexico.

i (3) That the applicant further seeks an administrative
| precedure whereby said project could be expanded to include
 additional lands and injection wells in the area of the said ,
project as may be necessary in order to complete an efficient :
finjection pattern; that said administrative procedure should :
. provide for mdministrative approval for conversion to water
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| CASE No. 3591
i Order No. R-3247
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i .
| injection in exception to the well response requirements of

’ Rule 701 E-5 of the Commission Rules and Regulations.

! (¢) That the wells in the project area are in an advanced

| state of depletion and should properly be classified as "stripper”
i wellgs, :

! (5) - That the proposed expansion of tho Langlie-Mattix Penrose
| S8and Unit Waterflood Project should result in the recovery of oth/cﬁ-
wise unrecoverable oil, thereby preventing waste. -

(6) That the subject application should be approved and the
expandsd project should be governed by the ‘provisions of Rules 701,
702, and 703 of the Commission Rules and Regulations; provided,
however, that the showing of well response as required by Rule
701 B=5 shall not be necessary before obtaining administrative -
approval for the conversion of additional wells to water 1njec-—
tion.

IT 18 » -

(1) That the applicant, Anadarko Production Company, is
hereby authorized to expand its Langlie~-Mattix’ Penrose Sand Unit
; Waterflood Project in the Langlie-Mattix Penrose Sand Unit Area,
| Langlie-Mattix Pool, by the injection of water into the Penxose
Sand of the Queen formation through the following—ducrib.d wells
in Township 22 South, Pange 37 Bast, MMPM, Lea County, New Mexico:

Operator Well No. Unit Section
Langlie-Mattix Penrose Sand Unit 9-1 20
'langlie~Mattix Penrose Sand Unit 28-1 N 28
Langlie-Mattix Penrose Sand Unit 28-4 L 28
i Langiie-Mattix Penrose Sand Unit 29-2 H 29
‘ Langlie~-Mattix Penrose Band Unit 31-~1 H 32
iLanglie-Mattix Penrose Sand Unit 32-2 D 33 ;
i Langlie~Mattix Penrose Sand Unit 38-1 D 28 :
‘Langlie-Mattix Penrose Sand Unit 39-1 P 29 :

: {2) That the expanded waterflood project shall be governed
by the provisions of Rules 701, 702, and 703 of the Coumission
I 'Rules and Requlations;

PROVIDED HOWEVER, that the Secretary-Director of the Commis-
i sion may approve expansion of the Langlie-Mattix Penrose Sand
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Docket No. 16-67

DOCKET: EXAMINER HEARING - WEDNESDAY - MAY 24, 1967

9 A.M. .- OIL CONSERVATTON COMMISSION CONFERENCE ROOM,
STATE LAND OFFICE' BUIIDING - SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

The following cases ‘will be heard ‘before Elvis A..Utz, Examiner, or Daniel S.
Nutter, Alternate Examiner: ;

CASE 3572: Application of Jones Bxploratlon Company for a dual completion
-and for .salt water dlSpOoal Lea County, New Mexico. Applicant,
H in ‘the above styled cause, seeks author1ty to dually complete
its State Well No. 1 located in Unit H of Section 35, Township
- 17 South, Range 35 ast, Vacuum Field, Lea Cournty, New Mexico,
N . : - in such a manner as to permit the productlon of Abo Reef oil
g 3 through the tub1ng and the disposal of produced salt water down
) £ the casing-tubing annulus into the ‘Paddock formation in the
perforated ‘interval from 6955 to 6995 feet.

! ; CASE 3573: Application of Aztec Oil & Gas Company for special pool rules,
¢ Lea County, New Mex1co. Applicant, in the above-styled cause,
T : : : . _seeks_the. promulgatlon of special pool rules for the South

: Corbin Strawn 0il Pool, including a provision for ;uu~acre
proration units and the establishment of a 4000 to one gas-oil

ratio limitation.

T [

CASE 3574: Application of: Cima Cépltan, Inc. for a waterflood: pro;ect, Lea
H . County, New Mexico. %Appllcant, in’ the above-~styied cause,  seeks
. 3 authority to institute a waterflood project by the injection of
i water into the Graybupg—San Andrés formations through one weil
located in Unit C of 'Section 3, Township 17 South, Range 32 East,
i Maljamar Pool, Lea Cdunty, New Mexico.

CRSE 3575: Appllcatlon of Harvey E. Yates for a triple completlon, Eddy
County, New Mexico. (Applicant, in the above-styled cause,
R : - séeks approval fop the triple completlon of his Stebblns Deep
- i Pederal Well No. 1 located in Unit H of Section 30, Township
' : 20 South, Range 29 East, Eddy Counity, New Mexico, to prodice oil
: from the Scanlon Delaware Oil Pool through one strlng of tubing
; ! and to selectively produce gas from an undesignated Strawn gas
; pool and from an unde31gnated Morrow gas pool through another
string of tublng Selective production of one of the two gas
zones at a time would’ be accomplished by means of a sliding
side door and tublngzplug

J CRSE 3576: Application of Jomaerndustries, Inc. for water disposal, Lea

‘ County, New Mexico. ' Applicant, in the above-styled cause, has
proposed to drill certain wells in the S/2 NW/4 SE/4 and the N/2
SW/4 SE/4 of Section 30, Township 18 South, Range 38 East, Lea

’ County, New Mexico, for production of o0il from the Ogallala forma-

tion. Applicant anticipates that fresh water will be produced

from the Ogallala formation incidental to the production of said

0il and now seeks authority to dispose of said water back into the

| Ogallala formation through an injection well or wells to be located

| no nearer than 330 feet to the outer boundaries of the above-

described acreage.
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CASE_3577:

" CASE 3578:

Application of El Paso Natural Gas Company for four non-
standard units, Rio Arriba County, New Mexico. Applicant, in
the above- stvled cause, seeks approval of the following non-
standard gas proration units in Township 29 North, Range 7
West, Basin-Dakota Gas Pool, Rio Arriba County, New Mexico:

A 327.78-acre non standard un1t comprising the W/2 of Section -
6 and the NW/4 of Section 7, to be dedicated to the San Juan 29-7
Unit Well No. 100 ‘located 790 feet from the South line ‘and 950
feet from the ‘West line of salid Section 63

A 345.19-acre non-standard unit comprising the SW/4 of Section 7
and the W/2 of Section 18;

A 361.64-acre non-standard unlt comprising the W/2 pf Section 19
and the NwW/4 of Sectlon 30;

A 375.28-acre non- standard unit comprising the SW/4 of Section 30
and the w/2 of Sectlon 31.

Each of the: latter three non~standard units “will be dedicated to
a well to be drilled at an as yet undetermined standard location

‘on the respective unit.

Rpplication of Texas Pa01flc ‘0il Company for several non-standard
gas proration units, i€a (,ounty, New Mexico. Applicant, in the
above- styled cause, seeks the dedication and rededication of
certain acreage and the establishment of the following non- standard
gas proration units in Township 22 South, Range 36 East, Jalmat
Gas Pool, Lea County, New Mexico.

A lQD—acre non-standard gas proration unit comprising the N/2 NE/4
and the SE/4 NE/4 of Section 7, to be dedicated to the State "a"

A/c-2 Well No. 55 located in Unlt A of said Section 7, and also
to the State "A" A/c-2 Well No. 6 located in uUnit B of said Section
75

A 160-acre non-standard gas prorationnunit comprising the W/2 W/2'
of Section 5, to be dedicated to the State "A" A/c-2 Well No. 41,
located in Unit M of said Section 5;

An 80-acre non-standard gas proration unit comprising the E/2 NwW/4
Section 5, to be dedicated to the State "A" RA/c-2 Well No. 44,
located in Unit F of szid Section 5;

'R 160-acre non-standard gas proration unit comprising the N/2 SE/4
and the E/2 SW/4 Section 5, to be dedicated to the State "A" R/c-2
Well No. 28, located in Unit I of said Section 5;
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(Case 3578 continued)

CASE 3579:

CASE 3580:

An 80-acre non-standard gas proration unit comprising the
8/2 SE/4 of Section S, to be dedicated to the State "A"™ A/c-2
Well No. 27, located in Unit P of said Sectlon 53

A lGO-acre non-standard gas proration unit comprising the W/2
SW/4, SE/4 SW/4, and SW/4 SE/4 Section 8, to be dedicated to

_the State "A" A/c-2 Well No. 54, located in .Unit O of said Section

8;

Ajléoéacre non—standafd'gas proééf{on unit comprising the S/2 NW/4,
NE/4 SW/4, and NW/4 SE/4 of Section 8, to be dedicated to ‘the
State "A" A/c-2 Well No. 56, located in Unit J of said Section

An 80-acre non-standard gas proration unit comprising the’s/2
NE/4 of Section 8, to be dedicated to the State "A" A/c-2 Well
No. 43, located in Unit H of said Section 8;

.-An R0-acre.. non-standafa gas | proratlon unit comprising the N/2 NW/4

Section 8, to be dedicated to the State "A"™- A/c-2-Well No. 49,
located in Unit C of said Section 8;

A 240-acre non-standard gas proration unit comprlslng the NE/4
and E/2 NW/4 of Section 9, to be dedicated to the State "A"
A/c-2 Well No. 40, located in Unit A of said Section 9;

A 240-acre non-standard gas proration unit ’comprising the E/2 SE/4

Section 8, and the SW/4 Section 9, to be dedicated to the State
At A /c-2 Well No. 38, located in Unit X of said Section 9;

A 1604acre—non—standafﬁ*gas'pfofatiOn unit comprising the N/2 NE/4
Section 8, and the W/2 NW/4 of Section 9, to be dedicated to the
State "A" R/c-2 Well No.29,located in Unit D of said Section 9.

Application of Texas Pacific. 0il Company for three dual completlons,
Lea County, New Mexico. Applicant, in the above-styled cause,

seeks authority to dually complete its ‘State “A" A/c-2 Wells Nos. 28
54, and 29, located in Unit I of Secticn 5, Unit O of Section 8,
and Unit D of Sectiocn 9, respectlvely, Tanshlp 22 South, Range

36 East, Lea County, New Mexico, in such a mamner as to produce

gas from the Jalmat Gas Pool and o0il from the South Eunice 0il

Pool.

Application of Sunray DX 0il Company for a waterflood project,
Eddy County, New Mexico. Applicant, in the above-styled cause,
seeks authority to institute a waterflood project by the injection
of water into the Grayburg formation through one well located in
Unit C of Section 17, Township 17 South, Range 31 East, Grayburg-
Jackson Pool, Eddy County, New Mexico.
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CASE _3581:

CASE_3582:

CASE_3583:

CASB 3584:

CASE_3585:

CASE 3586:

CASE 3587:

1967 Examiner Hearing Pocket No. 16-67

Application of Sunray DX 0il Company for salt water disposal,

Lea County, New Mexico. Applicant, in the above-styled cause,
seeks authority (o dispose of produced- saltiwater into the San
Andres formation from 4248 feet to 4286 feet in its Harris State
Well No. 5 located in Unit I of Séction 23,  Township 10 South,
Range 32 East. Mescalero-San Andres Pool, Lea County, New Mexico.

Appllcatlon of Tenneco 0il Company for two vnorthodox gas well .
locations, Rio’ Arriba County, New Mexico. Appllcanu, in the
above- styled cause.. seeks approval for the vnorthodox Blanco-
Mesaverde Gas Pool location of its Jicarilla C Well’ No. 6, located
1780 feet from the North line and 1455 feet from the West line of
Section 14, and its Jicarilla C Well No. 4 located 1650 feet from
the North and West lines of Section 24, ‘all in Township 26 Nurth
Range S West, Rio Arriba County, New Mex1co

Application of Stoltz & Company for special pool rules, Lea County,
New Mexico. Applicant, in the above-styled cause; seeks the
promulgation of special pool rules for the North Bagley«Lower
Pennsylvan1an Pool Lea;County, New Mex1co, 1nclud1ng a provision

£~ or; - - - = LR ol
ER O alre oyo.\.].ny and profaticon~units:

Application of Gulf Oil Corporation for an unorthodox gas well
location, Eddy" County, New Mexico. Applicant, in the above-styled
cause, seeks authority to drill its Eddy "BD" State Well No. 1

at an unorthodox location 660 feet from the South line and 990
feet from the East line of 'Section 32, Township 20 South, Range
30 East, in an undesignated Strawn gas pool; Eddy County, New
Mexico. '

Application of Gulf Qil Corporation-for compulsory pooling, Lea
County, New Mexico. Applicant, in the above-styled cause, seeks
the force- poollng ‘of 'all mineral interests 1n the North Bagley-
Pennsylvanlan 0il Field, Sw/4 SE/4 and SE/4: SE/4 of Section 9,

“Township 1l South;” Range 33°East, Lea Lounty, New ‘-Mexico, “o De
»ded1cated to the Lea State "OE" Well No. 1 to be drilled 660 feet

from the South line and 1980 feet from the Fast line of said
Section 9.

Application of Morris R. Antweil for a unit agreement, Eddy County,
New Mexico. Applicant, in the above-styled cause, seeks approval
of its ‘Malaga Unit Area comprising 839 acres, more or less, of
Federal and Fee lands in Sections 12 and 13, Township 24 South,
Range 28 East, and Sections 7 and 18, wansﬁip 24 South, Range 29
East, Eddy County, New Mexico.

Applicavion of ‘Morris R. Antweil for a waterflood project, Eddy
County, New Mexico. Applicant, in the above-styled cause, seeks
authority to institute a waterflood project by the injection of
water into the Delaware Sand through seven injection wells located
in Sections 12 and 13, Township 24 South, Range 28 East, and
Section 18, Township 24 South, Range 29 East, Malaga Pool, Eddy
(ounty, New Mexico.
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CASE 3588:

gk CASE 3589:

CASE " 3590:

CASE 3591:

Docket No. 15-67

Application of Pan American Petroleum Corporation for an

. unorthodox gas well location, Eddy County, New Mexico.

Applicant, in the above- styled cause, seeks approval of the
unorthodox locati6én in an undes:.g‘nated Morrow and/or Devonian
gas pool for its Poker Lake Unit Federal Well No. 26 at a
location 660 feet from the Socuth and East lines of Section 28,
Township 24 South, Range 31 East, Eddy County, New Mexico, to
be dedicated to a standard unit comprising the S/2 of said
Section 28.

Appllcatlon of Claude C. Kennedy for special pool rules, San Juan
County, New Mexico. Applicant, in the above- -styled cause, seeks
the establishment of special pool rules for the Sllck Rock—( ‘
Dakota Oil Pool comprising the S/2 SE/4 ‘of ‘Section 36, Townshlp
30 North, Range 17 West, 1nclud1ng a provision for development on
2 1/2 acre spacing with the provision that each 40-acre tract be

subject to the Northwest New Mexico normal unit allcwable.

Appllcatlon of Texaco Inc. for a pilot waterflood project, Lea
County, New Mexico. Applicant, in the above-styled cause, seeks
authority to institute a pilot waterflood prpject by the injection
of water into thé Pennsylvanian formation in the interval from
9650 feet to 9800 feet in its State BV Well No. 1 located in Unit -
E of Section 26, Township 13 South, Range 33 East, Lazy-J Pennsyl-~
vanian Pool, Lea County, New Mexico.

Application of Anadarko Production Company for a waterflood
expansion, Lea County,  New Mexico. Appllcant, in ‘the above-
styleéd cause, seeks authority to expand its Lang'11e~Matt1x ‘Penrose
Sand Unit Waterflood Project by the injection of water into the
Penrose Sand through eight additional injection wells located in
Sections 20, 28, 29, 32, and 33, all in Township 22 South, Range

" 37 East, Langl1e -Mattix Pool, Lea County, New Mexico.
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BEFORE THE OTL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

OF THE STATE OF MEW MEXICO

IN THE MATTER OF THE APPLICATION
OF ANADARKO PRODUCTION COMPANY
FOR AUTHORITY TO EXPAND AND
COMPLETE WATERFLOOD DEVELOPMENT
OF THE LANGLIE~MATTIX PENROSE
SAND UNIT, LOCATED IN TOWNSHIP 22
SOUTH, RANGE 37 EAST, N.M.P.M.,
LEA COUNTY, NEW MEXICO

CASE NO. 235 -7/

Nt N et Nt N Nt N s

o APPLICATTION

COMES NOW the Applicant and alleges that:

1. It is the Operator of the Langlié=Mattix Peénrose Sand
Unit located within Township 22 South, Range 37 East, N.M.P. M., Lea
County, New Mexico, and as such Operator makes this appllcatlon for
authority to expand and complete development of waterflood operations
within said Unit.

2. It seeks approval to complete waterflood development in

said Unit in three stages, the first stage to be accomplished upon
- this Commission entering an order approv1ng this appllcatlon, the

second and third stages to be accomplished at 12-moénth intervals on
or about July 1, 1968 and July 1, 1969 respectlvely

3. Wells to be convertedoto and drilled and corpleted as
water injection wells in the Penrose Sand common ‘source of supply

-in sald Langlle—Mattlx Penrose SandUnit in Townshlpsz? South; Range

5/ bast, N.M.P.M., Lea County, New Mexico in said first stage are

& as follows:

Unit Letter

Well Number Location Section Designation
W ro- | Np— 225

27 F :
27 B /.
26 L
27 H
27 L \
28 J '
28— N~ /
28~ L« (
29‘“ H-— 3
32— H—
33- D {
33 F
33 B {
28 D
29 P —

oL, \

: /‘ (e s

. N .
[ . 8 SRR Y
+ _',,Vg/

okl T, T r/ f L1000
\;zui‘/"\ﬁ/('—/v\ 2 L "‘\“!! ’- ’b(( ‘/ ¢ g C L, Il - ‘J o { [ Q, .
7 i ’
; 6
e TR Y f‘,\,v-ﬁ»&t 1] :L‘& . J[“’ AT * N é,\7
. ; i

3';’6




With the exception of Well No. 24-4, it is proposed that

all of the above listed wells will be converted from producing wells

to water injection wells in said Penrose Sand at an approximate

depth of 3,550 feet below surface. It is proposed that Well No. 24-4

be permitted to be drilled and completed as a water injection we il
i in said Penrose Sand at an unorthodox location 1,330 feet from the -
’ east line and 1,330 feet from the south line (Unit J) of the above
described Section 28. The water to be injected into the Pefirose ™
Sand is non-potable received from Skelly Oil Company's Jal Waterx /
System to be injected at the approximate rate of 500 barrels per d
well per day. ///////

4. It is requested that of the above listed wells, Well
Nos. kig,iL»lQC 7,.18-2, 19-4, 22-1, 24-4, 33-1 and 35- 31be granted
administrative approval for conversion to water 1n3ectlon wells
pursuant to this Commission's Rule 701-E-5, because the direct or
diagonally offsetting wells have experienced response to water
injection. It is proposedgfhat Well Nos.\9-1, 28-1, 28-4, 29-2,

\31-1, 32-2, 38-1 and 39-1 be permitted to\be~coﬂV§?Eea—Eo water

injection wells to meet obligations to Humble 0Oil & Refining Company
and Skelly 0Oil Company, the operators of adjoining waterflood units.

5. The proposed plan of development of the balance of said
Langlie4Mattix Penrose Sand Unit in two stages (the second on or
about July l 1968 and the third on or about July 1, 1969), is out-
lined on Exhlblt "F" attached hereto and made a part hereof, ang
it is requested that this procedure be approved as to staglng and
that wells to be utilized for water injection purposes be administ-~
ratively approved as each stage is developed.

M ARREA R WS 3 cah, bRy 45 0T Ny

AL I 1 O

P 3 6. This Commission, by its Order No. R-2617 originally:
authorized the creation of the Larylie-Mattix Penrose Sand Unit as

a waterflood project, and the zxpansion and completion of waterflood
development‘with{h said Unit is necessary to allow Applicant to
preVent waste and promote the conservation of oil and gas.

R SRR

ALY

7. Attached hereto and made a part hereof are the following
Exhibits:

MALERTRRTLA N

(a) Exhibit "A", a plat showing the location of the
proposed first stage injection wells and all other
wells within a two-mile radius.

T e i

,
s

(o) Exhibit "B", this Commission's Form C-116 (Gas-0il
Ratio Tests) executed by Applicant.

(c) Exhibit "C", a diagrammatic sketch showing casing

- S z : s 3 tubiling dats Ffar +h
L\

- Z and tubing d4ata propesed injection wells.

~
A LIS PO ——

'(d)?'Exhibit “D", Casing and Cementing Record of wells to
" be converted to injection.

(f) Exhibit "F", a map of the Unit Area showing injection
wells in each proposed stage of development.

WHERETFORE, Applicant prays:

1. That this matter be set down for hearing before the
Examiner;
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2. That notice thereof be given as required by law;

3. That upon such hearing, this Commission enter an order
authorizing the expansion and completion of said Langlie-Mattix
Penrose Sand Unit and permit the requisite conversion of wells to
injection wells and the drilling of the aforesaid well as a water
injection well, and the injection of water into said Unit as herein
set out.

ANADARKO PRODUCTI ON COMPZLNY

Fort Worth, Texas 76107

CERTIFICATE OF MAILING

STATE OF TEXAS )
o ) Ss
COUNTY OF TARRANT )

T. J. Guinan, being first duly sworn, on oath deposes -and
states:

That he is attorney for Applicant herein and that, according
to his best information and belief, the parties of interest and the
addresses of such parties are as follows::

The Siate of New Mexico Skelly 0il Compan
..State.Engineer Office - - -P.-C. Box 1650 -
State'Capitol Tulsa, Oklahoma 73101

Santa ' Fe, New Mexico 87501

. Mobil 0Oil Company
Humble 0il and Refining Company Box 3128 o
Box 1600 Houston, Texas 77001
Midland, Texas 79701 :

That on May S ,» 1967, a true and complete copy of the
foregoing application, together with all exhibits, was mailed to
such persons or firms at the addresses shown above, with postage
thereon fully ‘paid.

Subscribed and sworn to before me this ;§4£ day of

ey, 1967.
L s

Notary Rﬁiiic

My Commission. Expires:

L-1-¢7
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EXHIBIT "A"
PROPOSED EXPANSION
Langlie-Mattix Penrose Sand Unit
Lea County, New Mexico

Showing
Unit and Surrounding Areo
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NEW MEXICO OIL "”ONSE"R\/ATION COMMISSION Clle
B GAS OiL RATIO TESTS Revised 1-1-65
Operator T - T pool - T i County -
Anadarko Produ¢tion Company Langlice-Mattix : 1
. : ea. _—
AdJdzess i R . TYPE 65: i )
___?. 0. BO)’ 9317 Fort ”01_':}1?‘ Texas 76 107 L TFET - () E Scheduled :-_} Coxr;-lc-lion‘[j Specical 6;-]
WELL LOCATION DATE OF |3|choke| vag, | DALY Jeim)  PROD. QURING TEST GAS — OIL
LEASE NAME - B ALLOVW- | (o0 | water | GrRAV.]  OIL GAsS RATIO
NO. v s T R _ TEST F SI1ZE IPRESS.| AgLE |novas| ®BLs. | oL | esLs. | mcr. |CU.FT/BBL
Langllc—Mattlx Penrbse
Sand Unit ; , 3 %
Tract 13E .6 G 27 22S] 37L| 2-26-65 P L= - 3 24 0 6.7 2.57 4.3 1670
Tract 13E 6 G 27 228| 37E| 6-27-67 P} - - 3 24 0 36.9 8.51 T TSTM
Tract 18 ~ 1| |26 | 225| 37:) 2-8-62 [P - | - 4 |26 | o pria} 34| 7.1 | 209
Tract 18 ) 1 M 26 228t 37E| 2-4-67 Py - - 11 24 0 38.1 1Q.74 TSTM
Tract 21 1 M 27 228} 37E| 1-13-65 P - - 5 24 1.2 38,5 4.87 5.4 1100
Tract 21 . 1 ot 27 2281 37k} 3-21-67 P 5 6.0 38,7 { 35.41 TSTM
Tract 23 |1 {p|a2s | 2es{ 37| 3-4-65 || - | - | 4 J2a |0 Bs.r| 2.51 12.8 | s000
Tract 23 1 P 28 228t 3750} 2-24-67 Pl - - 4 24 0 38.8 7.05 TSTH
: f e : <l
Tract 22 ’ 2 < 27 22S| 37E} 1-15-66 P - -~ 1 24 0 37.1 1;64 TSTH -
Tract 22 ' 2 K 27 223{ 37E{ 3-1-67 P L - - 0 24 0 7.4 5i21 TSTM
Tract 34 1 G 33 228 37E!l 2-2-65 Pl - 1 24 0 36.7 344 4.2 8650
Tract 34 1 G 33 22S5| 37E{ 7-15-66 P - 1 24 0 36.7 1. 75 TSTM
. : i
Tract 35 . 1 B 33 2281 378 | 1-6-65 Pl -~ - 2 24 0 36 .4 1.?8 TSTM -
Tract 35 : . 1 B 33 22S| 37E| 3-24-67 P f— - 2 24 55.03 37.}4 TSTH
. {

No well wiil be assigned an allowable greater than the amount of cil produced on the official test.

Durlng gaS -oil ratio test, each well shall be produced at a rate not exceeding the top unit a!lovnblc {for the pool in which well 1s
located by more than 25 PSICCM Operator Is encouraged to take advaniage of this 25 percent tolerance in order that well can be assigned-
increased allowables when authorized by the Commission,

Gas volumes must be reported in MCF measured 2t a pressure base of 15.025 psia and 2 (cmpcra(uée of 60° F, Spetific gravity base
will be 0.60,

Report casing pressure In lieu of tuding pressure for eny well producing through casing.

Mall orlgma! and onc copy of this report to the district office of the New Mexico Oil Coqscrvalion Commission in accordance with
Rule 30} and sppropriate pool rules. "
EXHIgIT "B"

Langlie-Mattix Penrose Sand Unit

Lea County, New Mexico
Production History Wells Responding to Water Injection

) hereby ceetify that the above information
is true and complete to the best of my know-

ledge and belief.

C. W. Stumhoffer

C. .
(Signature)
Superintendent_Secondary Recovery
(Title) Div.

May 3, 1967

(Datc)
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EXHIBIT "¢"
TYPICAL

OPEN HOLE COMPLETION
WATER INJECTION WELL

LANGLIE MAYTIX PENROSE SAND UNIT
LEA COLNIY, NEW MEXICO




ANADARKO PRODUCTION COMPANY
LANGLIE-MATTIX PENROSE SAND UNIT
LEA COUNTY, NEW MEXICO

CASING AND CEMENTING RECORD
OF WELLS TO BE CONVERTED TO INJECTION

SURFACE CASING

LONG STRING CASING

TRACT NO.' ¢ DATE'OF TOP OF TOTAL
& WELL NO.  COMPLETTON SIZE DEPTH SX. CMT, SIZE DEPTH _ _ SX. CMT. CEMENT DEPTH_
9-1 12-13-59 8 5/8" 315 Circ. 5% 37157 200 sx. © 2150 3746 /
13c¢-5 8-31-37 9 5/8 1123 250 7 3399 200 2070 3620
13C-7 3229-39 16 14 65 7 3433 200 2005 3655
18-2 5-27-39 8 5/8 1135 100 7 3349 175 2095 3646 -
19-4 10-5-38 0 95 . .75 7. .. 3360 150. 2050 3635
8 5/8 1140 150 :
22-1 10-12-37 8 5/8 1167 500 7 3378 150 2080 3665
28-1 5-23-39 15% 135 100 7 3412 150 2105 3690
28-4 11-23-39 15% 114 100 - 3419 150 2095 3618
29-2 7-27-40 16 119 100 7 3424 150 2150 3682
31-1 11-25-56 9 5/8 251 . 200 6 " 3400 350 2025 3700
32-2 7-12-41 15 121 125 7 3402 150 2005 3681
33-1 2-12-39 15% 132 100 7 3395 150 2085 3691
35-3 5-25-40 15% 128 S0 - 7 3395 200 2015 3680
38-1 7-25-57 8 5/8 1160 600 4% 3725 300 2075 3725
39-1 8-30-40 10 3/4 292 125 7 3412 550 1090 3616

EXHIBIT ''D"

PawN
o,
%,

Z"J.




 ANADARKO PRODUCTION COMPANY
LANGLIE-MATTIX PENROSE SAND UNIT
LEA COUNTY, NEW MEXICO .
CASING AND GEMENTING RECORD , A ;;f:,_,f,‘f,f\
OF WELLS TO BE CONVERTED TO INJECTION 1V e
F ~ SURFACE CASING LONG STRING CASING TOP  OF TOTAL
E’.ON SIZE DEPTH SX. CMT. SIZE DEPTH __ __ SX. CMT. CEMENT DEPTH. 2y
9 8 5/8" 315 cire. sk 3715~ 200 sx. 2150 3746 / L
‘ S
37 9 5/8 1123 250 7 3399 200 2070 3620 ey
39 16 114 65 7 3433 200 2005 3655 i
39 8 5/8 1135 100 7 3349 175 2095 3646 - )
- . : R
8 10 95 75 7 3360 150 2050 3635
8 5/8 1140 150 : | o
37 8 5/8 1167 500 7 3378 150 2080 3665 bF
39 155 135 100 7 3412 150 2105 3690 N
39 155 114 100 7 3619 150 2095 3618 159
) e
40 16 119 100 - 7 3424 150 2150 3682 TR
56 95/8 251 . 200 6 3400 350 2025 3700 369
41 15 121 125 7 3402 150 2005 3681 )94 :
| :
30 15% 132 100 7 3395 150 2085 3691 7Gx
40 15% 128 50 7 3395 200 2015 3680 5y
57 8 5/8 1160 600 4% 3725 300 2075 3725 : P
140 10 3/6 292 125 7 3412 550 1090 3616 2.6 {-

EXHIBIT "D'
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OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
P. O. BOX 2088

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

June 6, 1967

Nr., 7. J. Guinan

Anadarko Production Company
Post Office Box 9317

Fort worth, Texas 76107

Dear Sirx:

Enclosed herewith (s Commission Order No. R-3247, entered in Case

_No, 3591, approving the expansion of Anadarko's Lnnqlio~nattix

Penrose Sand Unit Waterflood Project.

Injection is to be through the eight additional authorigzed injection
wells, which, togsther with the eight recently authorized for con-
version by administrative approval, shall each be equipped with a
string of tubing and a packer, said packer being set as near to the
top of the pexforations as practicable, or in the case of open~hole
completions, as near to the casing shoe as practicable. The tubing
shall be cement-lined, and the casing tubing annulus filled with inert
floid and a pressure gauge instalied to detect tubing or packer leaks.

As to allowable, calculotions indicate that when all of the presant-
ly authorized injection wellis have Sosn placed on active injection,
the maximua aliowable which this project will be eligible to receive
under the provisions of Rule 701-E-3 is 2926 barrels per day.

Please report any exrror in this calculated maximum allowable im-
mediately, both to the sSanta Pe office of the commission and the
appropriate district proration office.

In order that the allowable assigned to the project may be kept
¢urrent, and in oxrder that the operator may fully benefit from the
allowable provisions of Rule 701, it behooves him to promptly notify




OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
P. O, BOX 2938

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

u§; T. J. Guinan

Anadarko Production Company
Port Worth, Texas 76107
June 6, 1967

both of the aforementioned commission offices by letter of any
change in the status of wells in the project area, i.e., when
active injection commences, when additional injection or pro-
ducing wells are drilled, when additional wells are acquired
throuwgh purchase or unitization, when wells have received a
response to water injection, etc.

Your cooperation in keeping the commission #0 infoimed as to the
status of the project and the wells therein will be appreciated.

Very truly yours,

A. L. PORTER, Jr.
Secrecary~Director

ALP/DSK/ix

cc: M. Prank Irby
State Engineer Office
3anta Fe, New Mexico

U. 8. Geological Survey
Hobbs, New Mexico

0il Conservation Commission
Hobbs, New Mexico

Mr. Sim Christy
Roswell, New Mexico
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ANADARKO PRODUCTION COMPANY

3109 WINTHROFP AVENUE P. 0. 80X 9317 FORT WORTH, TEXAS 76107
CABLE ADDRESS: ANDARK

Lo

May 3, 1967 i(é;%yi-»Sﬁsjgi/

LN E 0GG

New Mexico 0il Conservation Sioaia
Commission

P. O. Box 2088 ‘

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

lay 4 Pu3 S0

Re: BAnadarko Application to
Expand and Complete Waterflood
Onavation on' Langlie-Mattix
Penrose Sand Unit, Township
22 South, Range 37 East,
N.M.P.M., Lea County, New
Mexico

Gentlemen:

'Encloséd is original of captioned application along
with three copies of same.

Will you please dause the same to be filed and noticed,
and advise me of the date the matter is set for hearing.
Yours very truly,

~_ . A L7

M &

T. (34 Guinan
Attorney

?JIG/rC
Encl.

DOGKET MAILED

Date_=2 L 2E 7

,;241/,
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SKELLY OIL COMPANY
P. 0. BOX 1es§ &
PRODUCTION DEPARTMENT TULSA, OKLAHOMA 74102

C.L. BLACKSHER, VICE PRESIDENT May 10, 1967

W.P. WHITMORE, MGR. PRODUCTION

W.0, CARSON, MGR. TECHNICAL SERVICES
BARTON W. RATLIFF, MR JOINT OPERATIONS
GEORGE W. SELINGER, MGA. CONSERVATION

w

Re: Case No. 591 ,
Hearing 24, 1967 Lo
Langlie-Mattix Penrose Sand Unit - . .

Mr. A. L. Porter, Jr., Secretary-Director
New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission

P. O. Box 2088 :

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Mr. Porter:

On May 24, 1967, the 0Oil Comservation Commission will hear the application
of Anadarko Production Company for authority to expand and complete water- _ )
flood development of the Langlie-Mattix Peunrose Sand Unit, located im - i “"‘f"”“j]
Township 22 South, Range 37 East, Lea County, New Mexico. : i

This is to advise that Skelly 0il Company, not only as an interested party
in the Unit, but also as an interested operator of offset acreage, supports
the application of ‘Anadarko and urges the Commission to grant the relief
requested.

Yours very truly,

RJJ :bx

cc~Anadarko Production Company
P. 0. Box 9317
Fort Worth, Texas ;
Attn: Mr. T. J. Guinan




Company which seeks to expand watex flood

'
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fa

67 Hay 23

\d; ;'3, . :

May 22, 1967

Anadarko Production Company
p. O. Box 9317 :
Port Worth, Texas 76107

Attn, Mr. T. J. Guinanz, Attorney

Gentlemen:s

Reference {s made to the application of Anadarko Production

operations in the

Zanglis-Mattix Penrose Sand Unit which is docketed as Oil

Conservation Commission case #3591. Receipt of your listiss
under date May 17, 1967 and the copies of Forms Cc-101 and C-102
attached thereto are gratefully acknowledged.

FEI/ma
cc-A. L. Porter, Jr.
- p. H. Hennighausen

Yours truly,

S. E. Reynolds
State BEngineer

By:
Frank E. Irby
Chief
Water Rights Div.
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Law OFFICES <
CLARENCE E.HINKLE . . Ll = MIDLAND, TEXAS OFFICE
W. E.BONOURANT, JR. HINKLE, BONDURANT & Cl_-_lB|ST 521 MIDLANO TOWER
s.a.cufusnr v 600 HINKLE BUILOING Li c‘a (915} MU 3-4691
LEWIS C. COX,JR. ; iy OF COUNSEL:HIRAM M.DOW
PAUL W. EATON, JR- RoaweLL, NEW MEXICO 88201 o ’ i
CONRAD E.COFFIELO . - <z ‘
HAROLD L.HENSLEY, JR. ot =
7= ; P
MICHAEL R.WALLER = [y
. May 22 > 196-7 “T o TeLepHONE [508)622- 6510

" PosT OFFICE BOX 1O

STUART D.S1ANOR

New Mekico 0il Conservation Commission

P. O. Box 2088
Sanita Fe, New Mexico

Re: NMbCC?Casé 3591/
Anadarko Production Company

Genﬁlemen:

h Entry of AﬁpearénCe of the undersigﬁed

We enclose herewit
Anadarko Production Company, in the

in behalf of the applicant,
above case. _

_Respec tfully 3

 HINKLE, BONDUEANT'& CHRISTY

SBC: j y : By G
Encl. P A

Anadarko Production Company (Mr. Guinan)

cco




BEFORE THE OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

OF THE STATE OF NEW MEXICO

IN THE MATTER OF THE APPLICATION
OF ANADARKO PRODUCTION COMPANY FOR
AUTHORITY TO EXPAND AND COMPLETE
WATERFLOOD DEVELOPMENT OF THE -

)

)

)

: ) CASE NO. 3 591

LANGLIE-MATTIX PENROSE SAND UNIT, )

) -

)

)

——

LOCATED IN TOWNSHIP 22 SOUTH, RANGE
37 EAST, N.M.P.M., LEA COUNTY,
NEW MEXICO

ENTRY OF APPEARANCE

' COMES NOW the undersigned attorneys, duly licensed
to practice law in the State of New Mexico, and enter
their appearance in this cause in behalf of the
appiicant, ANADARKC PRODUCTION COMPANY.

The ﬁndersignéd attorneys have associated in this
case with Mr. T. J. Guinan, an attorney licensed to
practicé law in the State of Kansas, and request that"

the Commission permit Mr. T. J. Guinan to present

evidence in behalf of the applicant in the hearing in

Respectfully,

HINKLE, BONDAURANT & CHRISTY

7 B. Christy 1V,
A Member of the F

o
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dearnley-meier repo

DEPOSITIONS, HEARINGS, STATE MENTS, EXPERT YESTIMONY, DAILY COPY, CONVENTIONS

SPECIALIZING IN-

1120 SIMMS BLDG. O_f. O. BOX 1092 ® PHONE 243.6691 & ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO

 NEW MEXICO OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

BEFORE THE

Santa Fe, New Mexico
May 24, 1967

EXAMINER HEARING

IN THE MATTER OF:

Application of Anadarko Production
Company for a waterflood expansion,

Lea County,

CASE NUMBER
3591
New Mexico

Naest? Nt gt N N “ns’

BEFORE :

ELVIS A. UTZ, Examiner

TRANSCRIPT OF HEARING




dearnley-meier

ok

SPECIALIZING INs DEPOSITIONS, HEARINGS, STATEM(!_NTS‘,‘ EXPERT TESTIMONY, DAILY COPY, CON‘)ENTN)NS

1120 SIMMS BLDG. @ P:0. BOX 1092 » PHONE 2436691 @ ‘A LBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87101
1400 FIRST NATIONAL BANK EAST ® PHONE 256+1294 ® AUBUGUERQUE . NEW MEXICO 87108

1called as a witness on behalf of the Applicant, first having

‘been duly sworn, was examined and testified as follows:

PacE 2

MR. UTZ: Case 3591.'
MR. HATCH: Casé 7591, Application of Anadarko
Prdduction Company for a waterflood expansion, Lea Counfy,
Neﬁ Mexico.

MR. GUINAN: If the Commission please, my name is
T. J. Guinan, G-u-i-n-a-n. I am a staff attorney with
Anadarko Production:Company, the applicant herein, and for the:
purposes of this Héarihg, the -New Mexico law firm of HinEle,
Bondurant and Christy of Roswell, New Mexico has been associated.
1 have one witnesé, Clarence Stumhoffer:
(Witness sworn.)

CLARENCE STUMHOFFER

DIRECT EXAMINATION

BY MR. GUINAN:

Q Would you please state your name?
A My name is Clarence W. Stumhoffer, S-t-u-m-h-o-f-f-e-r|
Q WWould ycu please state your employer and your

stition, please?

A I am secdndary recovery superintenﬁent for Anadarko
Prbduetion Company in Fort Worth, Texas.

Q Have you previously qualified to testify before this

Commission in an expert capacity and have those qualifications




IR T

caney KRR st e s kTR

dearnley-meier

SPECIALIZING INi DEPOSITIONS, HEARINGS, STATEMENTS, EXPERT TESTIMONY, DAILY -COPY, CONVENTIONS

1120 SIMMS BLDG, # P.O. BOX 10920 PHONE 2434691 & ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 8710),
1400 FIRST NATIONAL BANK EAST'® PHONE 256:1294 & AUBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICQ 67108

PAGE 73

been accepted?
A Yes, sir, I have.
MR. GUINAN: If there is no objection, I would like tp
move that Mr. Stumhoffer's qualifications be accepted. |

MR. UTZ: He is qualified.

=

Q (By Mr. Guinan) Are you familiar with the applicatio

in this Case 35917

A Yes, sir, I am.

Q Would you briefly summarize, very briefly, what this
entails? ﬂ

A In this appliéation of Anadarko as operator of the

Langlie-Mattix Penrose ‘San Unii seeks approval to ck?ané and
complete waferflood development on this unit.

In this plan, we seek to complete developmént of this
project in three stages, the first stage t§ be initiated upon
approval by the Commission, the second and third stéges to be
initiated at Twelve-month intervals after this initial stage.

1968 and Jul

The dates “wouid be July 1s%, *9-1$t4"1969w
Q In other words, the initiation of the second stage
would be on or about July 1, 1968 and the initiation of the
third stage would be on or about July 1, 19692
A That's vight. That is assuming initiation of this
first stage by July 1 of 1967.

Q Has this subject Langlie-Mattix Penrose Sand
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dearnley-meier

SPECIALIZING IN: DEPOSITIONS, HEARINGS, STATEMENTS, EXPERT TESTIMONY, DA'ILY COPY, CONVENTIONS

1120 SIMS BLDG, @ P.O. BOX 1092 @ PHONE 2436691 @ ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO8710) -
1400 FIRST NATIONAL BANK EAST @ PHONE 256-1294 8 ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO87108

pace 4

attention to what has been marked as~E“hibit»A,fornidentificatii

Waterflood Unit previously been authorized by this Commission?
A Yes, it has. The unit agreemen{ #%as approved by Ordel

Number R-2671 -- 2617, excuse me.

Q And the waterflood aspect?

A It was approved undér OrderiNumber 2633.
MR. GUINAN: If I may go off the record here for a

minute.

(Whereupon, an off the record di3cus§ioﬁ was held.)
(Whereupon, Applicént's Exhibits A through F were
marked for identification.)

Q (By Mr. Guinan) I would like to refer your

purposes and ask you to just briefly'identify that for the
rééord, Please.

A Exhibit A is a County-map of Lea County, New Mexico,
showing that portion of fhe Langlie-Mattix field in which the

Langlie-Mattix Penrose Sand Unit is located.

Q- “ifas this exhibdit vrepared under your'diréction?

A Yes, sir, it was.

qQ Would you briefly discuss it, please?

A The yellow outlined, the area outlined in yellow is

the Langlie-Mattix Penrose Sand Unit arca. The injection wells
shown in black are the existing injection wells and the

injection wells in red will be the wells converted or drilled

n



dearnley-meier

SPECIALIZING IN: DEPOSITIONS, HEARINGS, STATEMENTS, EXPERT TESTIMONY, DAILY COPY, CONVENTIONS

1120 SIMMS BLDG. ® P.0, BOX 1092:6 PHONE 243-6691 ® ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87101
1400 FIRST NATIONAL BANK EAST @ PHONE 256.1294°¢ ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEX(CO.87108

of a co-operative line agreément between Skelly 0il Company,
operator of the Penrose A and B Units to the soath of the
Lapg}ingattix Unit and those ~- that's right, that is all of
the red ones. The oﬁher”ﬁquier£6H££§Vﬁeét of'ihéwﬁﬁit'hés'
their well on injection.

Q - And these two will be cp—operative lipe agreement

injection wells?

A That is right.

PAGE 5
for injection purposes in the first stage. i ~
Q Now, the yellow outline delineates the limits of
‘your unit, is that correct? |
A That's right.
Q And these proposed red injection wells outside that
N uhit, would you briefly explain those? -
A Thosé wells ‘will be converted to injeéfion as part

Q I would like to turn your attention, if I might, to -

the application, Paragraph Number 3, and ask you wheiller or nc
these are the‘wells which are prop&sed in the first stage to
e converted to injection wells?

A Yes, they are. They will all be conversions except
24~4, which will be a new well drilled at an unorthodox
location.

Q Now, Well Number 24-4, that is the one appearing

approximately seven lines down in the tabulation, is that

4
v
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correct?
A Th;t is correct.
Q Then all will be conveited from producing wells to

injection wells except 24-4, which will be‘necessary to drill——~

A That's right.

Q -- as an injection well?

A That is correct. |

Q I would like to refer you to Exhibit B, attached to

the application, and ask you to identify that, if you will.

A This Exhibit B is a Commission C-116 gas-c¢il ratio
tast -repori,

kQ Was this filled out or prepared undef youf direction?

A Yes, it was.

Q Would you briefly discuss it, please?

A Exhibit B presents all wells butsidé of the presently

developed waterflood area that have responded to water
injection. This was presented to chizin adminis
approval to convert eight of the;sixteen wells presented in
this application.

Q Then if we would go pack to the before mentioned
paragraph 3, to the delineation of these wells to be converted,
there are eight which qualify under this Commission's Rule

701 to be administratively approved as injection wells hy reaso$

of response experienced around, directly offsétting or
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diaéonally Qifsetting wells?
A That is correct.
Q Would -you tellhme, please, what is the approximate

depth below the surface of this Penrose Sand common source of

supply?
A Approximately 3550 feet from the surface.
Q Directing your attention to that marked Exhibit C,

attached to the appiication, would you briefly identify that

for the record, please?

“A This is a schematic diagramkofﬂaytypical well that
will be converted to water injection.

Q Was this exhibit ﬁrepared under your direction?

A Yes, it was.

Q Would you discuss it, please?

A in this exhibit, we have shown a typical well to be
converted to»ipjection, showing~the casing seat, the estimated
top of the cement and the approximate packer seat whichrwill
be set in the lower portion of the casing and we have also
shown a gamma ray neutron caliper log on this schematic to
reflect the formation encountered in the well.

Q And that has, by thatilog, delineated the Penrose
Sand down to a depth of, well, fhere is a shell break at
approximately 3530 or thereabouts, is that correct?

A The entire, or the Penrose Sand section in this
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particular weil, I don't have the exact measurements there,-
but it goes from 35;>approximate1y 30 to “TD", that is
'approximately 110 feet gross interval.
Q Then you intend to set a packer‘and tubing wifhin
the casing and inject through tubing, is that correct?
A That is cgrrect.

Q Then you will not be injecting down through the

annulus between the casing and tubing?

A | Wé will not. The tubing will be cement lined and
set on a packer.

Q - - -Directing your attention, if I 'mighi, to éh'éXﬁibit;
that designated as Exhibit D, attached to this application, |
would you identify that, please?

A " Exhibit D is a summary of the well completion history

> 0f the wells to be converted to injection in stage one.

Q " These are presently producing wells?

A These are presentlv nreducing wells.

Q Was this prepared under your direction?

A Yes,'it was.

Q Would you just very briefly, I think it is almost

self-explanatory, but would you just very briefly discuss it?
A In column one we have given the tract number and
the well number. Column two, the date of initial completion.

The next column consists of three columns, which gives a surfac

(12
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casing depth and chénting”hiétory. The next threercolumns
give tpe same hist&fy for fhe long string. The next column .
gives the estimated top of the cement, anq the last column, the
total depth of the well. - ‘

Q If I may, I would like to refer you to that marked
Exhibit E -- let mc go off t‘(h?e' rec’or-d, it I miygh-t.

(Whéréupog; an;offffhe’fecOrd>&iscussi0n was held.)
MR. GﬁIﬁAﬁ: Back on the record.

Q (By Mr. Gﬁinan) I would like to direct your
attention to ihaﬁ marked as Exhibit E for idenmtification
purposes, and ask you fo identify that, please.

A These are Commission's Forms C-101 and C-102 in which
we have filed appli¢atipn to‘drill‘Well Number 24-4 at an
unorthodox location; | |

Q Were these two forﬁé, constituﬁihg Exhibit E,
prepared under your direction?

A Yes, they were.

Q -Why do}yoﬁ aSk‘thistomhission to permit you to drill
an injection well at an unorthodox location? |

A In the'original deVéIopment of the field, the
producing wells were not drilled on the standard 40-acre
location and as a result, to properly sweep the reservoir, the
most logical place would be to locate the injéction well an

equal distance from all producing wells offsetting it, and this
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efficient sweep and thereby prevent waste?

location happened to fall in the center of the southeast
quafter of Section 28, Township 22 South, Range 37 East as
indicat.éd on Exhibit E. o
Q -Ig your opinion, state whether or not the permitting

of this well at an unorthodox location will give you a more

A Yes, it will.

Q Tell me what medium you will use for injection
purposes? |

A VWe plan to use nonpotable water to be purchased from

Skelly from their Jal water system.

Q How is that spelled?
A J-a-1.
Q And what are the projected, estimated injection rates

per well per day, how many barrels pf water?

A 'Approximatély 500 barrels per day.

Q And what ié'your projeéfed'maximum weil head pressure‘4

A Approximately 2,000 pounds, 2,000 P.S.1.

Q Have you received response anywhere within this unit
from shuiting the water?

A Yes, we have.

Q If you would please, for the purpoée of the record,

would you delineate those wells for which you seek

administrative approval to convert to injection-wells because
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of substantial résponsebfelt on offsetting wells<

A | These wells are refiected in Exhibit F -- we haven't
eoverediEXhibit F.

Q  Well, I could direct you to Paragraph Number 4 of
the appfication.

A Okay. = The wells that ﬁe are réQuesting administrafiv

approval to convert to injection, or drill as water injection

‘wells, are Number 13C5, 13C7, 18-2, 19-4, 22-1, 24-4, which is

the well to be drilled, 33-1 and 35-3.

Q I would like to direct your attention to that marked
Exhibit F for identification purposes, that attached’ to the”
application, and ask you to identify that, please.

A Exhibit F is a detailed map of the Langlie-Mattix

Penrose Sand Unit.

Q Was this prepared under your direction?

A Yes, it was.

Q " VWould you explain it?

A In this Exhibit F, we present the three stages of

waterflood development that we propose. The wells that are
indicated in orange will be, will compose the first stage and

will consist of a total of sixteen wells.

The stage indicated in blue, which will be initiated
on or abOut-July 1st, '68, will consist of twelve injection

wells. The third stage which will be initiated on or about
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July 1st, 1969, will consist of nine injection wells.

' Q And that is shown in red?
A In red.
%Q » And the second stage in blue and the first in orange
;‘ , | é "’ as'?Ou stated, I beiieve?
?g ' o % B | A Yes. And we have indicated the present injection
% | -welis‘in black.
é gQ As to your proposed future stages tﬁo and three, by

what means do you plén to bring about water injection wells, by

coﬁ?ersion of producing wells or by drilling or how?

dearnley-meier

EA In stages two and-three, we will convert present
prohucihg wells to’injection except in the case of two wells
which will be drilled.

Q If this unit is permitted to be expanded and to

S AR

com%lete development, what number of injection wells as you now
see?it, will be necessary?

A At the present time, we have ten active injection

welﬁs'and we propose to convert 37 additional wells or drill
or bonvert 37 additional wells so we will have a total of 47
inj%ction wells in the unit area when, at complete development.

'Q What is the estimated life of this unit under

secondary recovery?

'\ Approximately ten years.
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waterflood operatofs, both Humble 0il Refining and Skelly 0il
Company. Sfate whefher or not they support or oppose you in
this applicationf ,

A They have indicated sﬁppdrt of this application,
Skelly by letter and Humble by wire. I think the Commission
has copy ofltﬁé Skelly letter.

MR. HATCH: A letter from Skelly, yes.

Q (By Mr. Guinan) In your opinion, would the granting
of this application promote conservatioﬁ of 0il and gas,
protect correlative rights and'prevent waste?

A Yes, I do.

MR. GUINAN: 1If there is no objection, I would like
t0o move that Exhibits A through F be received in evidence and
made a part of fhis record.

MR, UTZ: Without objection, Exhibits A through F
will be enféred into the record of this case.

MR. GUINAN: That's all I have.

CROSS EXAMINATION
BY MR. UTZ:

Q Mr. Stumhoffer, am I clear in what you are asking
for here? You are asking for an expansion of seven wells, I
believe it was, wasn't it?

A No, six. Eight.

Q Eight?
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‘ A ) Yes, sir.
Q Eight more injection wells?
| A By administrative approval, is this what you are
talking about?
‘Q Yes. I want to know whether you want us to apprdve

~eiéht injection wells now as a result of this Hearing or by

‘administrative approval.

A I think this, in the way the Hearing Notige was

‘published, I think there is some confusion in my mind, also.
We 'had intended, there will be a total of sixteen wells that

‘we 'seek approval for at this time.

Q Yes.

A Eight administratively and eight by Heafing. These

"sixteen wells consist of our proposed first stage of

‘deiéldpment.
| Q You now have ten wells in this project as it is now?
; A That's figﬁt. | |
Q Ten injection wells?
A Yes, sir.
Q You want to expand it by July of '67 by sixteen wells
A Yes, I do.
Q SixteenAwells.
A Now, the eight wells to the west and south which are,

I will give you the numbers of those wells, they are Langlie-
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Mattix Penrose Sand Unit Wells Numbers 9-1, —-
Q Just a minute. Do you haye thém listed somewvhere?
A Yes, I do. The fourth paragraph.:
MR. GUINAN: Paragraph 4 of the application, second
series of well numbers. |
MR. UTZ: Let's see, you have gotzlisted'hdw many
wells under three here?
MR. GUINAN: We have sixteen.
THE WITNESS: Sixteen.
 MR. GUINAN: And we seek eight by administrative
approval énd eight by reason of this Héaring.
MR. UTZ: YWhy eight by adminisfrafive approval?
'HR; GUINAN: Because of Rule 701,%Subparagraph E.
MR. UTZ: The respdnse?
MR. GUINAN: Yes, sir.
THE WITNESS: Yes. I believe Exhibit B.
"MR. UTZ: 1 guess we could do that. We could do it
just as well as a result of this Hearing.
MR. GUINAN: Yes, it wouldn't make any difference.
THE WITNESS: That would be fine.
MR. HATCH: Our ad here is for eight additional
injection wells, you see, and an administrative procedure
requires an application to the Commission, doesn't it, and

wait notification to the offsets, a tifteen-day waiting period,
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dogsn't it, on Ruie 7017

THE WITNESS: Yes, all of the offsets were sent
notices of this Hearing.

MR. HATcﬁi Well, they were sent notices of the
Hearing.

THE WITNESS: Yes.

MR. HAT&H;, But were they sehtlnbtices of your
applicatibn‘for these particular wells for administfative
approQal? |

MR. GUINAN: This application incorporates all -of

the wells and they were mailed, there .is a..certificate of

'mailing on this application. They were mailed to offsetters,

but .in this application we ask for both,'for both in‘ﬁﬁis‘fifst
stage, either si?feen by this ﬁeéring‘Br eight by this Hearing
with an additional eight administratively.

MR. UTZ: But you sent a copy of this application to
511 of your offsets of the additional eigﬁt wells?

THE WITﬁESS: Yes.

MR. UT4: VWhen did you do this?

MR. GUINAN: The certificate:was'mailedAout May 3.
It was mailed out at the time the application was mailed to the
Commission and that was the complete application along with
all the exhibits.

THE WIPNESS: I think where the confusion is, we
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incorporated all of these sixteen wells into oﬁe application
and requestédlthat eight be apprdved~admini§tratively.
MR. UTZ: I think that is.p}obab1§ it, all right.
THE WITNESS: And the othér eighp by Hearing.
MR. UTZ: If you would have asked f;r administrative

approval for eight wells and asked for Hearing for another

eight we would probably set it up, wouldn't we, for the eight
wells? Does this constitute notice of the offsets?

- MR. HATCH: I think we could probably say that this

was notice as far as administratively on these eight. I would

dearnley-meier

like to reserve judgment on that, though, for a péliﬁd.
MR. UTZ: They would have to have some proof of
response, though, wouldn't they?

THE WITNESS: We have got it in Exhibit D -- Exhibit

-

B, rather. That is Form C116.
MR. GUINAN: Yes, this Form €116 is what "is called
for to be sent to the Commission on the response for

adminisﬁiative approval. It was incorporated in this

RIS

application which was sent to the other parties.

MR. UTZ: Well, I assume that would do it. Now, the

next steb is to figure out which of these you want by

administrative approval and which you want by the Hearing.

MR. GUINAN: All right. That is set out in Paragraph
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“encompass in the area are. shown on Exhibit F, differentiated

groups of eight.
" ME. UTZ: All right. Now, this would constitute your
sixteen wells for your first stage.
MR . GUINAN:; Yes, sir.
MR. UTZ: Now, how about your second and third stégef
MR. GUINAN: The Second stage, we propose to initiate

on or about July 1, 1968 and the wells that that would

by color, the three stages.

MR. UTZ: But you don't know which wells thbse are
at the bresent time?

THE WITNESS: VWe have proposed these wells, these
wells that are indicated on Exhibit F will bé'the vells we
plan at the present time to utilize as injectibn wells. We did
not present thié, the exact wells, in the application because
of certain areas that we will probably have some changes in
and all we are asking in this apﬁlication is that the Commissio)
consider approval of the staging of this development and
seeking, where wve will seek administrative approval as to the
exact wells at the time»of the stage.

MR. UTZ: Off the record.

(Whereupon, an off the record discussion was held.)

MR. UTZ: Back on the record.

MR. GUINAN: May I ask him just one question?

s
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MR. UPZ: Yes.

- REDIRECT EXAMINATION

BY MR, GUINAN:

Q As to your proposéd expansion into stages two and
three as shown on Exhibit F, do you seek administrative

‘approval as to the conversion of wells, to. injection wells

and the continued operation of this unit to completion?

| S
2 :
¥ a CA Yes, we do.
= MR. GUINAN: That's all I have.
E RECROSS EXAMINATION
as _ , ’ '
= BY MR. UTZ:
Q  Now, is this whole area unitized?
A Yes, it is.
Q I didn't realize that this cross-hatched outIiﬁé

here is the unit area.
A % Yes, it is. The unit was approved by Order Number

2617, the date of the Hearing was December the, during December

)

1400 FIRST NATIONAL BANK EAST ® PHONE 256-1294 ' ACBUQUERGQUE, NEW MEX1CO 87108

of 1963. 1 don't remember jhst the exdct date.
MR. GUINAN: December 4, I believe.
MR. UTZ: Are there ény other questions of the
witness? He may be excused. .
(Witness excused.)
MR. UTZ: Statements in this case?

MR. HATCH: 1 have a letter from Skelly 0Oil Company

b
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dated May the 10th, 1967, addressed to the 0il Commission.
"On-May the 24th, 1967, the 0il Conservatioh Commission will
hear the application of Apnadarko ;roduction Company for
authority to expand and complete the waterflood development of
the Langlie-Mattix Penrose Sand Unit located in Township 22
South, Range 37 East, Lea County, New Mexico. This is to advise
that Skelly 0il Company not only ds$ an interested party in
the unit but_also an interested operator of the offset acre&ge,
supports the application of Anadarko and urges the Commiséion
to grant the relief requested." Signed George Seelinger.

MR. UTZ: Any othér statements? Exhibits A through F
will be acceﬁted into the record of this case.

MR. GUINAN: This is a copy of a wire from Humble,
the other offsetter.

MR. UTZ: The case will be taken under advisement

and the Hearing is adjourned.

(Whéreupon,cthe Hearing was concluded.)
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STATE OF NEW MEXICO )
) ss

 COUNTY OF BERNALILLO )

I, JERRY POTTS, Notary Public in and for the County of

" Bernalillo, State of New Mexico, do hereby certify that the

foregoing and attached transcript ofhheafing was reported by
me in stenotype and that the same was reduced to typewritten
transcript under my personal supervision and contains a true
and correct record of said proceedings, to the best of my

knowledge, skill and ability.

TN
) .

: 7 a4 : I'b S g?

NOTARY PUBLIC

My Commission Expires:

July 10, 1970
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BEFORE THE OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

OF THE STATE OF NEW MEXICO

IN THE MATTER OF THE APPLICATION
OF ANADARKO PRODUCTION COMPANY
FOR AUTHORITY TO EXPAND AND
COMPLETE WATERFLOOD DEVELOPMENT
OF THE LANGLIE-MATTIX PENROSE
SAND UNIT, LOCATED IN TOWNSHIP 22
SOUTH, RANGE 37 EAST, N.M.P.M.,
LEA COUNTY, NEW MEXICO

CASE NO. jé?/

’ ; APPLICATION"
i COMES NOW the Applicant and alleges that:
: ' 1. It is the Operator of the Langlie-Mattix Penrose Sand
- Unit located within Township 22 South, Range 37 East, N.M.P.M., Lea
1 County, New Mexico, and as such Operator makes this application for
£ authority to expand and complete development of waterflood operations
: within said Unit.
B 2. It seeks approval to complete waterflood development in
oo féi said Unit in three stages, the first stage to be accomplished upon
z this Commission entering an order approving this application, the
5 'second and third stages to be accomplished at 12-month intervals on
o or about July 1, 1968 and July 1, 1969 respectively.
P 3. Wells to be converted to and drilled and completed as
i water injection wells ‘in the Penrose Sand common source of supply
= in said Langlie~Mattix Pénrose SandUnit in Township 22 South, Range
; 37 East, N.M.P.M., Lea County, New Mexico in said first stage are
e as follows:
. 4 ~ - Unit Letter
: Well Number Location - Section Designation
j é 9-1 SE SE 20 P
SRS 13c-5 SE NW 27 F
S 13C-7 NW NE 27 B
§ g 18-2 NW sW 26 L
2 . 19-4 SE NE 27 H
g 22-1 NW SW 27 L
: e T 24-4_ NW SE 28 J
Ty A 28-1 SE SW 28 N
¢ : i D s hen 28-4 NW SW 28 L
3 Y e 29-2 SE NE 29 H -
oo 31-1 SE NE 32 H N
-32-2 NW NW 33 D
-33-1 SE NW 33 F
-35-3 NW NE 33 B
-38-1 NW NW 28 D
-39-1 SE SE 29 P




With the exception of Well No. 24-4, it is proposed that
all of the above listed wells will b2 converted from producing wells
to water injection wells in said Penrose Sand at an ‘approximate
depth of 3,550 feet below surface. It is proposed that Well No. 24-4
be permitted to be drilled and completed as a water injection well
in said Penrose Sand at an unorthodox location 1,330 feet from the
east line and 1,330 feet from the south line (Unit J) of the above
described Section 28. The water to be injected into the Penrose
Sand is non-potable received from Skelly Oil Company's Jal Water
System to be injected at the approximate rate of §00 barrels per
well per day

4. It is requested that of the above listed wells, Well

Nos. 13Cc-5, 13Cc-7, 18-2, 19-4, 22-1, 24-4, 33-1 and 35-3 be granted
administrative approval for conversion to water injection wells
pursuant to this Commission's Rule 701-E-5, because the direct or
.diagonally offsetting wells have experienced response to water
injection. It is proposed that Well Nos. 9-1, 28-1, 28-4, 29-2,
31-1, 32-2, 38-1 and 39-1 be permitted to be converted to water

¢ injection wells to meet obligations to Humble 0il & Reéfining Company

% and Skelly 0il Company, the operators of adjoining waterflood units.

. 5. The proposed plan of development of the balance of said
: ‘Langlie-Mattix Penrose Sand Unit in two stages (the Second on or
about July 1, 1968 and the third on or about July l;;1969), is out-
o o lined on Exhibit "F" attached hereto and made a part!hereof, and
Fo T it is requested that this procedure be approved as to staging and

: that wells to be utilized for water injection purposes be adminiét-
ratively approved as each stage is developed.

4 6. This Commission, by its Order No. R-2617 orlglnally
authorlzed the creation of the Langlie-Mattix' Penrose Sand Unit as
a waterflood progect “and the expansion and completlon of waterflood
development within said Unit is necessary to allow Applicant to
prevent waste and promote the conservation of o0il and gas.

§ g N T
St

7. Attached hereto and made a part hereof are the following
Exhibits:

o : (a) Exhibit "A", a plat showing the location of the

proposed first stage injection wells and all other
wells within a two-mile radius.

e . (b) Exhibit "B", this Commission's Porm C-116 (Gas-0il
o : Ratio Tests) executed by Applicant.

(c) Exhibit "C", a diagrammatic sketch showing casing
and tubing data for the proposed injection wells.

(d) Exhibit "D", Casing and Cementing Record of wells to
be converted to injection.

(£) Exhibit “FP", a map of the Unit Area showing injection
wells in each proposed stage of development.

WHERF7ORE, Applicant prays:

1. That this matter be set down for hearing before the
Examiner;
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2. That notice thereof be given as required by law;

3. That upon such hearing, this Commission enter an order
authorizing the expansion and completion of said Langlie-Mattix
Penrose Sand Unit and permit the requisite conversion of wells to
lnjection wells and the drilling of the aforesaid well as a water
injection well, and the injection of water into said Unit as herein
i set out.

ANADARKO PRODUCTION COMPANY

e e -

P. O ox 9317
Fort Worth, Texas 76107

T. chﬁﬁafn, Attorney
o

g . CERTIFICATE OF MAILING

STATE OF TEXAS )
o :*‘x. - ) SS
COUNTY OF TARRANT )

b ety

T. J. Guinan, being first duly sworn, en eath deposes and

RS SO

states:
4 § ~  That he is attorney for Applicant herein and that, according
: to his best information and belief, the parties of interest and the
{ addresses of such parties are as follows:
? The State of New Mexico Skelly 0il Company _
: State Engineer Office P. O. Box 1650 R
| State Capitol . Tulsa, Oklahoma 73101 L
3 Santa Fe. New Mexico 87501
: Mobil 0il Company
: Humble 0il and Refining Company Box 3128
- - : Box 1600 Houston, Texas 77001
. Tk Midland, Texas 79701
- : i That on May _ <7 + 1967, a true and complete copy of the
, § foregoing application, together with all exhibits, was mailed to
R 3 such persons or firms at the addresses shown above, with postage
S i thereon fully paid.

L.l : : . Gulﬁan

.Subscribed and sworn to before me this ;i&é day of

i , 1967.
ZA?iﬁvnxéb) 026;££“4a

Notary pubygg

—_—
—

My Commission Expires:

4 -1-67
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|
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Present Injection Wells

Stoge | - Injection Waelis 7-1-67

e

e EXHIBIT NO.
c;\g NO. 254/

BEFORE EXAMINER UTZ
OIL CONSERVATION c,omw:.uuw

EXHIBIT "A"
PROPOSED EXPANSION
Longlie-Mottix Penrose Sand Unit
Lea County, New Mexico

Showing
Unit ond Surrounding Areo




NEW MEXICO OIL gomséﬁ\}ATlou COMMISSION
GAS-OIL RATIO TESTS -

S -

cli6
 Hovised 1-1-65

Operator ool County [
Anadarko Production Company Langlie-Mattix
——— RO A Iy Lea — e
Adjress e TYPE OF ' -
P. 0. Box 9317», Fort Worth, Texas 76107 | TEST — (%) s Schodotod £ ] Comptetion [ ] spectot [
WELL LOCATION pATE OF |3lcHoke| Tea. | DAILY oo PROD. DURING TEST GAS - oiL
LEASE NAME IR ALLOV | ooy | waTEr | orav} oL s RATIO
NO. } v s T R TEST w| SIZE |[PRESS.| apgi g H:u:\s ooLs, ou‘_/ BZLS. Moo CU.ET/8BL.
Langlie-Mattix Penrose
Sand Unit . : .
Tract 13L& 6 G 21 225 37E} 2-26-65 P - - 3 24 0 36.7 2.57 4.3 1670
Tract 13E 6 G 27 | 22S| 37IE| 6--27-67 P - - 3 24 0 36.9 8.51 TSTM
Tract 18 1 u | 26 | 22s) 37| 2-8-62 ¢ - | - - l26 | o Br.a| 3.4 7.1 | 2090
Tract 18 1 M| 26 | 22s]| 37&] 2-4-67 |p| - | - 11 24 | o Bs&.1]10.74 TSIM
Tract 21 1 ‘M 27 22s| 37E{ 1-13-65 ) 3 - - 5 24 1.2 B8. 4.87 5.4 1100
Tract 21 1 M 27 22| 37E| 3-21-067 P 5 6.0 B8.7 | 35.41 TSTM
tTract 23 1 P 28 228} 37| 3~4-65 P - - 4 24 0 PS.I 2.57 12.8 5000
Tract 23 1 p 28 22S| 37E] 2-24-067 P - - 4 24 ¢ 38.8 7.05 TSTM
Tract 22 2 4 27 22S{ 37E] 1-15-60 P - - 1 24 | 0 37.1 1.64 TSTM -
Tract 22 2 K 27 22S| 37E} 3~1-67 P - - 0 24 0 ﬁ?.ﬁ 5.21 TSTM™
Tract 34 1 G | 33 | 22s| 37| 2-2-65 Po- |- 1 24 0 PB6.7{ .64 4.2 8650
| Tract 34 1 G 33 2251 37E} 7-15-66 P - - 1 24 0 96.7 1.75 TSTM
Tract 35 1 B | 33| 225} 378| 1-6-65 |p| - | - 2 {22 1 0 Pe.4| 1.79 TSTM| -
Tract 35 1 B 33 |22s| 37E| 3-24-67 P - - 2 24 55.0 B6.5 | 37.14 TSTM

No well will be assigried an allowable greater than the amount of oil produced on the official test.

During gas-oil ratio test, each well shall be produced at & rate not excecding the top unit ‘allov.jvable for the pool in which well is
focated by more than 23 percent. Operator is encousaged to take advantage of this 25 percent tolemnce in order that well can be assigned:
increased allowables when authorized by the Commission.

Gas volumes must Ue reported in MCF ctieasured at a pressure base of 15,025 psla and a temperature of 60” F. Specific gravity base
wiil be 0.60.

Report cosing pressure In lleu of tubing pressure for sny well producing through cz_sing.

Mall orlginal and one copy .f thin report to the district office of the New Mexico Oil Conservation Commisston in accordance with
* Rule 301 ond apprépriate pool rules,

, EXHIBIT "B" .
Langlie-Mattix Penrose Sand Unit

Lea County, New Mexico
Production History Wells Responding to Water Injection

1 h(y:rbc'b;-uéefrx‘i‘f): that the abové ififormation
is true and complete to the best of my know-
ledge and belief.

C. ¥W. Stumhoffer

C?.Cc/--‘£2;4-16;é;4/

(Signature)}
Superintendent Secondary Recovery

- (Title) biv.
May 3, 1967

(Date)
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ExHIBIT "¢
TYPICAL

OPEN HOLE COMPLETION
WATER INJECTION WELL

LAKGLIE MATTIX PENROSE SANO UNIT
LEA COUNTY, KEW MEXICO




ANADARKO PRODUCTION COMPANY
LANGLIE-MATTYX PENROSE SAND UNIT
LEA COUNTY, NEW MEXICO

CASING AND CEMENTING RECORD
OF WELLS" TO BE CONVERTED TO INJECTION

TRACT NO. DATE OF SURFACE_CASING LONG STRING CASTNG TOP OF TOTAL
& WELL NO. ___ COMPLETION SIZE DEPTH SX. CMT. SIZE ___DEPTH ___SX. CMT. CEMENT DEPTH
9-1 12-13-59 8 5/8" 315 Cire. 5% 3715 200 sx. 2150 3746
13¢5 8-31-37 9 5/8 \1;1123; 250 7 3399 200 2070 3620 -
13c-7 3-29-39 16 114 65 7 3433 200 2005 3655
18-2 5-27-39 §5/8 1135 100 7 3349 175 2095 3646
19-4 10-5~38 10 95 75 7 336u 130 2050 3635
: 8 5/8 1140 150
22-1 10-12-37 8 5/8 1167 500 7 3378 150 2080 3665
;‘28-1 5-23-39 15% 135 100 7 3412 150 2105 3690 z
28-4 11-23-39 15% 114 100 7 3419 150 2095 3618 E %
29-2 7-27-40 16 119 100 7 3624 150 2150 3682 fﬁ —25_
31-1 11-25-56 9 5/8 251 200 6 3400 350 2025 3700 Z Sg
: Sz %\
32-2 7-12-41 15 121 125 7 3402 150 2005 3681 3 2y
33-1 2-12-39 15% 132 100 7 3395 150 2085 3691 n ";E ;M f
35-3 5-25-40 15% 128 50 7 3395 200 2015 3680 s g w G
38-1 7-25-57 8 5/8 116C 600 4y 3725 300 2075 3725 ’ g S ;
39-1 8-30~40 10 4 292 125 7 3412 550 1090 3616 “::o 5

EXHIBIT "D"




s LA, Lndivate Uy, ool Loevae
[ Y Mt
. BTATC "__‘x yYed }
: ale Gl & Gas faesaiee Noo
! —
| S , , N
; PERAT ¥ &m
Fo lTmid qheneoany, S e
{uanglle-hattxx Penrose
V! it ~— - ‘.
o ORILL £ pEZPEN T PLUS sack ¢ L3and Unit
B Type of Vel ~ U3, tunie o [ease Nane
—_— - 3
i ok v GAs T _ s e uTirie § . . y
: wone b wiy [ oruza LNJeCLiON M e L_,‘ Ji Tract 24
: Z. Name of Gowatar i 1 5. Wil No.
: ~ata h S . v
: Adnadario Production Company i 4
K 3
: 3. Addnens of Cnescier Tt P00 Field and Pool, or WHdcat k
3 - i e s 7 . A Sl et Iy g : .
L P.0. Box 93}7 Fort Worth, Texas 76107 ‘Langlie-Mattix
K . . N - -
: P4, Lecatlen of Well T . T QDY
UNIT LETvER J - LOCAYIO 1330 L FewT i T
H Ca ;
23 o

.

N\

NN :
Ny 2766 Penxrose Sand Rotaxy

> T P P S e R -
Zi. tlevaiions (Show whediier (M-, licer Jemiracicr 22. Approx. Cate Were will slart

3346,40 GL -

zhen anon enproval hv 0CC

iSACKS OF CaMENT ESY. TOP
250 Circ.
. 250 2,000

SIZE OF HOLE V'siZE OF CASING
9 Z[:” 7 5/8"
6"‘3/2;‘11 ] 4%

POV (S, Sy

BEFORE EXAMINER UTZ
OlL CONSERV/&I!&QN COMMISSION

, gt EXHIBIT NO. __4
CASE NO.__S5 P/

" - I o Gt

a - . o i - -
O ZLLD SATA, CIVE SATA ON PROSENT PROJUCTIVE TONE AND PROPOSCO NIV PRODUCS

IN ABGOVE SPACE
TIVE ZONE. SIVE BL

v RRGw oS e SR Telief,
Hocwiad e and helicd.

I hereby conii

: ) .
14 3 . K =, o edqana T . N E
siney Coil. SEUTMORFoL Sceondary Rec. Divy,. May 3, 1567
R
{(This spaee for Siate Usc)
APPROVEIO BY Vives

CONDITIONS OF APPROVAL, IF ANY:

Exvansion

Ao e . Seu

LallGLIE~ SAED Unit
T o~ . = nerdd -
LCaO 2 U] SCHICO

A O M . - 3
<o arill : n well ar ynorthodox lscation




~ ~
- -~
o~ Pt
DOOML SO LT ATIO N ST RS
: o~ P, e - ey mme .. sersedes a8
i ION AND ACTERT S DD oA O AT :‘_,.,,'_, T
All dislonces raust W drcr
; ) ANATARKDO PRCODUCTION CC, S f
; — : : ) - ;
H Limrae Letter . F’L\:“OL Township '
H 1 ' {
! ; J ’ 23 > SouTis ; 37 ] :
! Tl focivan Lecation 6f Aviic - -
;
} an
: l_.).) teer oom the ocuTH . ] TART
Ground Lygvel ey, Producing Fonnaiion : el AT Arloma et
S O Quzex g oo e = MeT ' Unorthodox
: Z S IEUN N 4 fos) H FoANC L EIR Y E 3 B B L - Aores g
1. Outline the acreage dedicated to the subject well by eslored peacii or hackure maris on the piat befow.
H . . 3y \ . N N .
! 9 If more than one lease is dedicated to the well, outline each iereef (both us to working
interest and royalty). i
3.-1f more than one lezse of different owrership is dedicated to the wdll, have the interests of zli owners been conseli- |
duted by communitization, uaitization, force-pooling. ere? ‘
rx". : N i cor Go Sreas® g STy . Unitization
™1 Yes [ ] No If answer 1s “'yes!’ type of consslidation o1 sltrzavy
§f answer is “‘no’’ list the owners and tract deserintions -
iy i
this form if necessary.)
4 ; No allowable will be assigred te the vwell uatil 21 intece
forced-pooling, or otherwise)or until 2 nos-standard uni:
S »
i sion. : ;
. H Al
: !
I b H = by H
: | ; CERTIFICATION ,
{ is | o
i g i
, §§ : ot ) :
i H ol I heredy certify thet the information con-
. itz T P
IS ;i i 4 % toined Rherein iz true ond complete to th
I H i i ; H i test of my knowledge vad belicd.
kG ; : iy : ; ; .
o 5 ! : 1 B
i ; : R }
T z T \
{ ! ] 4 e ol e T
D o o o , — T T iGN, Stumnoffer
i 3] " i 4 \ ; T gd
¥ i b .
i g i ; ;S-\.perz.m:er:dent Sec. Rec., Tivi
i : SEo 1 Ix i
2 : i 0 R, s Tl
: i i : *Anadarke Preduction Company
i - : : —
H } | P i iDane ;
i } 3 . ~ H
% : ! : iMay 3, 1667
i i H :
H i ! !
: R ;
£ [ . ~ .
; i § i ! i keraby cortify kot the woli focation
2 { . :
7 : g i P showa o0 ihis plat wos plotied From fishd
i i i £ U Retes <f cirual surveys mode by me or
E i i [t ] i ; s
i H i ' under my syporsision, ond tho! ihe some
0 ]
i t
'
{ i
i
4
; i
: i
: i




CAMRSEAL 8 | RAGRORD - o 1 R.3%.c s T o
1T S T dacrs . 1T R R I | I 5 roms | ; 14
R & .w - & N ) ! . CAwCoan
H ‘ : B ]
1
) U tivorr e _“ .
) nov runn CowNOGH o
m & z
! & t Z \v
adant 1 (wmrSteias ° 10 sames =
Y P y 0
g ARy .
N - : =
' ! =4 fu
: =5 NG
andi o CumigTIdg i oy =
LOmOKO, TY Ay, PowAN H Lid <
| : i v .
R ¢ N
't & tunret . —_— W O
——20 » comeny Zz /
s e, S z3IN
HE ] : G = O
! | i ! <{ ¥ RWNE
) | i : < = =2
m—aa— | SR P
n o I I
0 o ' > »
. : oW
o/ o ! W W
e w owie wire o) S
e\l MELLY R N N O
- s oy O < Z
o (IR
U @) >
TURRR
g @ =2 V< |- /
» K] -
' e - o o
22 29 N.m-:hn.:\ ar LLGEND -
s snasarng | B stwnost - semee mee
S PEEROSL AROOUCYON
" o @ prwwoss. insgcToN
. A enarsvms mocucTion 7
" X
. ! I $ MUGLD And ARMIGORCD
o’ 3 ' i ! © WY AND ABANOOMED e
- K | | H T3 NON MAYICIATING TRCT T ARTA i '
e -+ oo Rl B B e v snts e
A . V22 mELY Ou 0O - Mwewdes 3 T - P
Stl\ $3 e, RatoRs L L '
& [ : maamessa @ \..
! L . ,_u_.‘,.(.w. i
_cous plar 1 “ N
e e g e e AN .
<, . 4_ ' ..G)lL, \ :
R ] ‘ ;
' |
Yart 1O mar £7 M 1 LAgia wav - . 2
b3 5 P I =y s
N\oscys’ A o e P :
o o o O o !
A4 W/ ANADARKO
. : ' PRODUCTION OOMPANY
[T e
- ERRE N : LANGLIE MATTIX PENROSE
xrare SEOVb L 2ind ”0 $iwy 'O S1n8 BAnCwt £ sOvO mbzc cz-—-
AP \OBC o BALPN . L OwE Ry saelLy om0 ' _ LEA COUNTY, mEw MEXICO
|
o ) * o - o ’ 1
1
; \ _ FLOVO NO. 36
£7 ama Anme |, 208 Y] O Lus "o e ” fod Cned oo Ld
EXHIOIT F
"' PROPOSED EXPANSION
Longlie - Mothx Penrese Sond Unit
LEA COUNTY, NEW MEXICQ
Showing
Prooased Comolate Woterttood Develooment
AR P S S SRR, i It e P i 4 2 )
LI
Y * 5,
i P \Lm’ "l . b s A




